1131 South 76th Street West Allis, WI 53214 January 10th, 2006

West Allis Common Council 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, WI 53214

In Re: Alternate Chief Election Inspectors - Pay Increase

Dear Common Council Members:

Effective in the year 2004, the State required an alternate Chief Election Inspector be named for the purpose of becoming knowledgeable in the procedures required for all elections held in the City of West Allis.

Because these training sessions and certification are now required by the State of Wisconsin, these alternates must attend the training sessions along with the chairperson.

As you are well aware, the chairperson receives \$105.00 and the remaining poll workers get \$85.00 for each election.

The purpose of this letter therefore is to recommend, for Common Council consideration, a pay increase of \$10.00 be added to the alternates present reimbursement of \$85.00, for a total of \$95.00 per election, keeping remaining workers at \$85.00.

Sincerely,

Jacquelyn Judkins, Chairperson 2th District - 8th Ward

CC - Mayor Jeannette Bell Paul M. Ziehler, City Administrative Office Clerk/Treasurer

RECEIVED